
 

NH Early Childhood  

Spring Leadership Summit 
 

Thursday, March 17, 2022 

Organizing Your Onboarding from Attraction to Retention 
 

New employee onboarding is the process of integrating a new employee with your 

program and its culture, as well as getting a new hire the tools and information needed to 

become a productive member of the team. You’ll need to cover all the necessary steps to 

prepare for onboarding a new employee and guide them through the process of 

becoming part of a successful team.  

 

Date: Thursday, March 17, 2022   

Time:  8:30 AM to 1:30 PM 

Location: Online Zoom Meeting 

Core Knowledge Area: Developing as a Professional 

This training will award participants four (4) hours of 

professional development 

 

Registration Information: 

 Registration is available on Eventbrite 

 Fee: $25.00 

 Registration is online and pre-registration is required 

 Registration fees are non-refundable 

Trainer: Beth Cannon, Early Childhood Business 

& Leadership Strategist, International 

Speaker, Instructional Design Specialist, Corporate/

Education Trainer  

 

Bio: Cannon is an international speaker, educator and entrepreneur known for her passion 

for engaging leaders and inspiring teams. With a heart to serve early educators through 

business and leadership strategy and team-building, Beth serves as a keynote speaker, 

conference presenter, digital course creator, coach and consultant. She’s also the creator 

of The Leader’s Lounge – an online platform for early education professional development. 

You can find her chatting it up on multiple industry podcasts, webinars and the mix of social 

platforms.   

Child Care Aware of New Hampshire is a Child Care Resource and Referral Program of Southern New Hampshire Services. 

The preparation of this document was financed under a Contract with the State of New Hampshire, Department of Health and Human Services, 

Division of Economic and Housing Stability, Bureau of Child Development and Head Start Collaboration with funds provided in part by the State of 

New Hampshire and the US Department of Health and Human Services. 

http://snhs-ccaonh.eventbrite.com?s=134799877

